IR Report Hancock Fire
Imagery taken August 9, 2006 0245
The flight over the fire was on August 9, 2006 at about 0245. The Plane was N144Z flown by Wallstrom and Gima.  Tom Gough and L. Mitchell were the technician. The flight objective was to find hot spots and map fire growth.   The imagery was interpreted by Dave Worel on August 9, 2006 at 0400.  The information was uploaded to the FTP site at about 0500 on August 9 2006.  

There were no hot area on the imagery.

